











PLANNING COMMISSION EXCERPT
03-28-23

The next item on the agenda was the Master Plan Part 2 Proposal Review.

Discussion ensued regarding approval/recommendation for the budget. McKenna, acting as an agent
of the city, does review the proposal for appropriateness. Giffels is on the April 2023 Planning
Commission agenda to discuss their work to date and next steps. Clearzoning/Municode was
discussed. Questions arose about the scope of the current Giffels Webster contract, which could not
be clarified in this session. Planning Commission asked Boettcher to get details on the Giffels
Webster contract.

MOTION by Gerhart, seconded by Vitale, that the Planning Commission recommends to the City
Council an expenditure not to exceed $37,000 for the implementation of the Master Plan.

Motion carried by the following vote:

YES: Fenton, Fuller, Gerhart, Hamborsky, Vitale, McNelis, O'Keefe
NO: None

ABSENT: Bailey, Gilezan
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